
 
 

 

 

May 1, 2018 
 

 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
Due to recent increases in freight costs, Nucor Tubular Products will be adjusting freight 
rates and resulting delivered prices on orders that ship May 28, 2018 and later as follows: 
 
Truck freight changes: 

 $20/ton: Florida, Nebraska, Virginia, Western Iowa, Western New York 
 $30/ton: Connecticut, Delaware, Eastern New York, Eastern Pennsylvania, 

Maryland, Massachusetts, Minnesota, New Jersey, New Hampshire, North 
Dakota, Rhode Island, South Dakota, Vermont 

 $40/ton: Maine 
 
Rail freight changes: 

 $20/ton: Arizona, California, Colorado, Idaho, Montana, Nevada, New Mexico, 
Oregon, Utah, Washington, Wyoming 

 
Please contact your NTP sales representative if you have any questions. We appreciate 
your business and continued support. 
 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Joseph A. Carley 
Sales and Marketing Director 
Nucor Tubular Products 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

FREIGHT ANNOUNCEMENT 


